
 

   
 

 
     

 
 
 
 

 

6th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Road Closure – Surface Dressing – Coombe Avenue 

Dorset Council are carrying out surface dressing as a preventative treatment on various roads 

in our area. 

We have been notified that, for safety reasons, Coombe Avenue will be closed on 

Wednesday 14th June and Thursday 15th June (weather permitting).  Following the necessary 

works, a small surplus of loose chippings will remain on the road which will be removed by a 

suction sweeper around 2 days after the work. 

If you travel to school by car, you will need to make alternative arrangements on this day. 

Weymouth College have kindly offered their car park for 15 minutes maximum, at the 

beginning and end of the school day, as a drop off and collection point.  If you wish to park 

there, please collect a parking pass from the school office. 

If you are a blue badge holder and are unable to walk the distance from Weymouth College, 

please speak to a member of the office team. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 

 


